Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Lowell Neugebauer <neuges@frontiernet.net>

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 1:13 PM **To:** Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Draft EIR, PG&E Certification UNFFR Project NO 2105

Dear Mr. Barnes

Instead of sending you a long letter in my opposition to the long ongoing saga of the potential thermal curtain for Lake Almanor. I'm sending this note of concern. I have been property owner in the Lake Almanor basin since 1991. A permanent resident since 1997. I fully support the objection submitted to you by our Lake Almanor Country Club's Board of Directors.

I don't want lake Almanor to become another Clear Lake which is continually dealing with an algae problem.

Sincerely,

Lowell Neugebauer

1009 Dyer View Rd

Lake Almanor, CA 96137 neuges@frontiernet.net